
PITT STREET BRIDGE CLOSURE
Effective February 1st, 2022  

The Pitt Street Bridge will be closed on February 1st, 2022, until further notice.

Closure is recommended due to structural deficiencies, which reduced the bridge’s load carrying
capacity and weakened its overall condition.

During the closure, the bridge will be completely closed to all vehicles, pedestrian access will
remain.

Please utilize alternate routes and allow for extra travel time.

The City of Jackson appreciates your patience and cooperation. Should you have any questions
during the closure, please contact Bree Wilder at (209) 273-8807.
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